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Pacific Gas & Electric Company
77 Beale. Street, Room 1435
San Francisco, Califorcia 94106

Attention: Mr. J. O. Schuyler, Vice President
Nuclear Power Generation, Licensing

Gentlemen:

Subject: NRC Inspection 84-31 of Allegations

This refers to the inspection conducted August 20-24, 1984 by Mr. P. Qualls
of this office concerning allegations RV-84-A-0085 and RV-84-A-0082.

The allegations and areas examined during this inspection are described in
the enclosed inspection report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted
of selective examinations of procedures and records, personnel interviews and
observations by the inspector.

There were no items of noncompliance however some followup action is required
on your part as specified in the attached inspection report.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and enclosures will
be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

'
Sincerely,

OLLD6(9) 3<' &
T. W. B0shop, Dire tor
Division of Reactor Safety & Projects

Enclosure: Inspection Report 84-31

cc w/ enclosure:
Dick Vollmer, NRR
S. D. Skidmore, PG&E
R. C. Thornberry, PG&E (Diablo' Canyon)
C. M. Seward, PG&E (Diablo Canyon).

| R. Weinberg, PG&E (Diablo Canyon)
P. A. Crane, PG&E
State of CA
Sandra Silver
bec: RSB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS); Mr. Martin; Resident; pink / green / docket
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